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25 June 2024 
 

 
  

 
 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 June 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
I would like to request the following information: 
 

1. How many resource consents were received between 19th Sept 2023 – 19 
Feb 2024 and how of how many of them consents was an official Further 
Request for Information issued? 
 
During this period, Council received 100 resource consents of which 62 
required further information. 

 
2. How many resource consents have been received over the last 12 

months and how of how many of them consents was an official Further 
Request for Information issued? 

 
During this period, Council received 261 resource consents of which 162 
required further information. 

 
3. How many resource consents have been received over the last 6 months 

and how of how many of them consents was an official Further Request 
for Information issued? 

 
During this period, 110 resource consents were received and 75 required 
further information.  
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4. How many resource consents have been received over the last 3 months 

and how of how many of them consents was an official Further Request 
for Information issued? 
 
During this period, 55 resource consents were received and 42 required 
further information. 
 

It would also be helpful if you could clarify: 
 

5. In the last 6 months on what processing day has council issued an RFI? 
 
The average for this period was processing day 12. 

 
6. How many applications have been subject to Section37 extensions in 

the last 6 months (as a percentage) 
 

41%  
 
We trust this is of assistance. If you require any further information, please contact 
Eloise Carstens, Resource Consents and Compliance Manager on 
eloise.carstens@kapiticoast.govt.nz.  
 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
  
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Regulatory and Environment  
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Ture me te Taiao 
 




